
2.2 Informing Applicants of Admission or 
Denial 
2.2.1 Notifying Applicants who are admitted 

The respective College Graduate Office should submit completed interview forms with their recommendations to 
the Graduate School. The College should not notify successful applicants that they have been admitted until the 
official email letter has been sent by Student Affairs (GS ??). Colleges may, however, inform applicants that they 
have been recommended for admission.  

2.2.2 Notifying Applicants who are Denied Admission 

The Graduate School (GS) will notify applicants who are not recommended for admission by means of an official 
email letter. 
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